
The Simsbury Police Department and 

Simsbury Social Services are                          

co-sponsoring a 

“Shred Event”  

 Saturday, April 22, 2017  

9:00 AM until 1:00 PM  

 

The event will take place in front of 

Simsbury Town Hall (front lot). 

 

This event is for Simsbury residents 

only and there is a three bag limit 

(grocery size) per household. 


